
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Meals are not only FREE to anyone enrolled in Bell County Schools  
but also anyone in the community that is 18 and under!!! 

 

Bell County Schools is currently offering meals for FREE to all children 18 and under through the 
United States Department of Agriculture’s (USDA’s) Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) and 

for qualifying schools under the Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP).   
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider 
 

Meals may be picked up at Bell County High 

School, Bell Central, Frakes and Yellow Creek 

School Centers 

Monday – Friday from 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 


